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NO. 132 April 22, 2021 

TO: The College Community 

FROM: Angelica Rivera 
Assistant Vice President for Human Resources 

SUBJECT: Pfizer Vaccinations Being Made Available to College Employees 
Thursday, April 22nd and Friday, April 23 rd 

Any College employee who is interested in receiving the COVID-19 Pfizer vaccine, is 
advised that the Suffolk County Point of Distribution (POD) located in the William J. 
Lindsay Life Sciences Building on the Ammerman Campus has extra vaccine doses that 
they are making available to our faculty, staff, and students today and tomorrow­
Thursday, April 22nd and Friday, April 23 rd . Those individuals who are interested in 
receiving a Pfizer vaccination, are asked to register, in advance of arriving on-site, by 
using this link: https://suffolkcountyny.gov/vaccine 

We are happy to be able to offer this opportunity to the College community. 

https://suffolkcountyny.gov/vaccine

	FROM:           Angelica Rivera

